For publishing in next LW Weekly –

Attention: Mutual Two Shareholders
“Meet the Candidates”
On Friday, April 29, at 6 PM-8 PM in Clubhouse 2, the current Mutual 2 Board of Directors has arranged a gathering of those candidates running for office for Mutual Two directors in this year’s mutual election, scheduled June 10, 2022. Election ballots will be mailed out May 11.  
There is currently a slate of 12 Mutual Two candidates, consisting of both incumbents and some new faces. Also, five Mutual Two shareholders are running for the two mutual positions on the GRF Board. 
Please consider this opportunity to meet the candidates and ask the questions about their goals and platforms that will help Mutual Two shareholders make informed decisions when it comes time to vote.
Peggy Keller
M2 President  
